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Docket No.: 50-412

Mr. Zar! J. Woolever, Vize President
Nuclear Construction Division
Duquesne Light Company

Robinson Plaza Bldg. 2 - Suite 210
PA Route 60

Pittsburgh, PA 15209

Des» Mr., Woolever:

Subject: Request for a Meeting to Discuss Two of the Beaver Valley, Unit 2
Generic Letter B4.08 Issues

By two letters dated May 30, 1984 you identified two of the Beaver Valley

Fower Station Unit 2 (BVPS-2) safety review issues as applicable to Generic
Letter 84-08, In response to those lettérs and in accordance with Generic

Letter 84.08, we had originally scheduled a meeting between you, appropriate

members of your staff, and Mr, Thomas M. Novak (Assistant Director for Licensing,
Division of Licensing) and Or, William V. Johnston (Assistant Director for

Materials, Chemical and Environmental Engineering, Division of Engineering)

for September 20, 1984, This date had been discussed previously with members

of your staff on September 13 and 17, 1984. 5ince you were not available on

;hat‘date. we propose the meeting for September 26, 1984 at 1:30 pm in Bethesda,
aryland,

The Agenda will be as follows:

Item 1: Review criteria for Problem Maximum Precipitation (PMP)
(Draft SER Open Item #]1 and #2)

S.aff position is as stated in (1) BYPS-2 Draft SER (March 1, 1984),
(2) applicant meeting with staff on March 21, 1984 and (3) letter

vo E. Woolever from T. Novak, dated April 11, 1984,

Applicant position 1§ as stated in letter from £, Noolever to 0. Eisenhut

dated May 30, 1984,
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Item 2: Fire sunpression in the cable spreading room
(Draft SER Open Item #94.)

Staff position is as stated in the (1) BVPS-2 Draft SER (March 1, 1984),
(2) Standard Review Plan Section 9.5.1-Branch Technical Position (CMEB)
9.5-1 and (3) applicant meetings with the staff on April 19 and May 9,
1984,

Applicant pusition 1s as stated in letter from E. Woolever to D. Eisenhut

dated May 30, 1984,

Questions concerning this meeting should be directed to M, Ley, Licensing
Profect Manager (301) 492.7792. Your cooperation in accommodating this request

is appreciated.

Sincerely,

George Knighton,

Licensing 8ranch No, 3

. Division of Licensing
cc: See next page




